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'Swachhta Abhiyan' inaugurated at DCIL 

 
As a part of fortnight-long Nation-wide “Swachhta Hi Sewa’’ campaign, the Dredging 
Corporation of India Limited (DCIL) inaugurated the programme and conducted 
cleanliness drive in head office on Friday.  Shri M.S.Rao, Director (Operations and 
Technical), DCIL launched the special cleanliness drive at DCIL Head Office by  
administering the Swachhta Pledge to all employees.   On the occasion, Shri V.V.S. 
Sreenivas,  Chief Vigilance Officer , Heads of Department and all employees 
participated in the cleanliness drive of the Administrative Office premises of DCIL.   
The “Swachhta Hi Sewa” campaign will be organized for the next two weeks and 
culminate on 2nd October 2018 along with the  150th Birth Anniversary Celebrations of 
Mahatma Gandhi. 

 

             

 

          


